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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answer which will be included in an addendum that will be 
circulated at the meeting: 
 
(a) Councillor Nemeth 

 
American Express Hove History Boards 
“What progress has been made since the last meeting of this committee, and 
prior to the submission of this question, in contacting American Express, or 
carrying out alternative investigations, with regard to the 
restoration/replacement of Hove’s local history signage (that was kindly 
sponsored by American Express some years back)?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Tourism Development & 
Culture Committee.  
 

(b) Councillor Nemeth 
 

Planning delay 
“How many ‘old’ planning applications are still set aside from new applications 
and how much slower on average are they being answered? How many of 
these old applications have there been each month over the past six months? 
What are the oldest and newest of the old applications which are live currently?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Tourism Development & 
Culture Committee.  
 

(c) Councillor Nemeth 
 

Tennis 
“Please describe in detail what role the Chairman has had, in his role as head of 
sport for Brighton & Hove, in developing the Administration’s plans to 
completely change the way in which all public tennis courts in the city are 
funded and managed.” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Tourism Development & 
Culture Committee.  

 
(d) Councillor Nemeth 

 
KA 
Has the Chairman had any involvement at all in the King Alfred major project in 
his role as head of major projects for Brighton & Hove? 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Tourism Development & 
Culture Committee.  
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(e) Councillor Nemeth 

 
Cycle track 
“Will the Chairman provide an urgent update on the recent repairs that had to be 
carried out at Preston Park Cycle Track?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Tourism Development & 
Culture Committee.  
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